
Improving outcomes for participants who require
Supported Independent Living (SIL): Provider and
Sector consultation paper
We have put forward a proposal for short-term improvements to SIL. Although SIL helps many
participants meet their goals of living a more independent life, giving participants choice and
control over their SIL supports remains difficult. 

We have proposed a solution to this problem, which explores how operational activities and
billing arrangements can be improved. The aim is to build a transparent, simpler, and
structured process that will see funding consistently distributed based on participant need
while ensuring equity and NDIS sustainability. 

We would like to understand what providers think of the solution proposed in the SIL
consultation paper. Anyone else with an interest in SIL, including participants receiving SIL
supports and their families, can also submit a response to the paper, which is also available in
Easy Read. 

Download the consultation paper

Improving outcomes for participants who require Supported Independent Living (SIL):
Provider and Sector consultation paper (DOCX 204KB). 
Easy Read paper (PDF 5.6MB)
Easy Read (text only) paper (DOCX 63KB)

Submissions close on Monday 10:00am AEST 19 October 2020. 
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